LeMoine, Leigh

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

3/22/2013 11:56:04 AM

FW: Governor Haley

FYl. Thanks, LL

From: LeMoine, Leigh

Sent: Friday, March 22, 2013 11:55 AM
To: 'janetholland@schouse.gov'

Cc: 'erickson4@charter.net’

Subject: Governor Haley

Dear Representative Erickson and Ms. Holland,

Thank you for extending an invitation for Governor Haley to attend the South Carolina General Assembly Women's
Caucus Luncheon on April 10, 2013. The Governor appreciates your consideration, however, her schedule will not
permit due to prior commitments as she will be on the road that day in Clarendon County. Best wishes on a
successful event.

Please feel free to contact me at (803) 734-5151 or by email: leighlemoine@gov.sc.gov if you should have any
questions or if we may be of further assistance.

Sincerely,
Leigh LeMoine
Scheduler

Leigh LeMoine
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
(803) 734-5151
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